
  

 NEWS FROM MY DESK 

SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2024 

 

My dear friends, 

What a beautiful time of the year September is. After the cold, dry months of Winter, Spring has 

arrived and we wake up to the magnificent sound of the birds singing. 

Let me bring you up to date on my work, which I hope will be an encouragement to you, to see 

how your prayers are being answered and where your money is being used. 

 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY & BIBLE COLLEGE 

By the grace of God, we have enjoyed a wonderful term together. Our new students 

from Zambia and Kenya brought added dimention and all in all, a great team. After 10 

years we have also re-printed all our application forms and literature for the 

 7 different study options we offer … the ladies in the office are humming!  

 

Enjoy the photos of some of our students on deputation in our city. 

 

 

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

My trips this year to Malawi, Mozambique, Rwanda and Uganda have really gone well, 
and next week I head up to Zambia for the last trip. There will be lots of travelling as 
I visit Kitwe, Ndola and Kasama. Please pray that my visits will bring new students to 
us for 2025. 

The other highlight was our (Missions Motivation Morning), where 

we focused on GOD THE SON, the world’s greatest missionary. It was a great morning! 

 

DON’T MISS OUR FINAL MEETING FOR 2024 on 16 November (see details below – be the first to book) 

 
OUR FOCUS WILL BE ON - GOD THE HOLY SPIRIT – THE DIRECTOR OF MISSIONS 
 

 
 



Enjoy this cameo of some of our friends at the last MMM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 my dear friends for your amazing support for my work. Your prayers and generous financial 

support make sure that the passion to train pastors and missionaries for Africa goes on. 
 

 I will end off with a new greeting from Donald Coggan, a previous Archbishop of Canterbury, who said: 

 

 
Yours most  gratefully,         Contact :  082 920 1147  

 

Warwick 

  Don’t say ‘TAKE CARE’   …    say    …   ‘TAKE RISKS’  

 


